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Brain Injury Public Policy Committee Meeting – 
March 8, 2022 
 
The next Brain Injury Association of New Hampshire Public Policy Committee 
ZOOM Meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 8, 2022 at 4:30pm.  
 
All are welcome. The ZOOM link to attend the meeting is: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83739812715?pwd=Rk83RnZFVHlPZkJNYUU1SGIvZ1VUQT09 
Meeting ID: 837 3981 2715 
Passcode: 113797 
 

Brain Injury Awareness Day - March 16, 2022 
  
 
The Brain Injury Association of America, along with the National Association 
of State Head Injury Administrators and Congressional Brain Injury Task 
Force co-chairs Reps. Bill Pascrell, Jr. (D-N.J.) and Don Bacon (R-Neb.), 
invite you to join us at a virtual Brain Injury Awareness Day briefing on the 
importance and value of advocacy on the afternoon of March 16. Attendance 
is free, but registration is required. 
 
 
Take care- 
Ellen 
Ellen M. Edgerly, Community Organizer 
Brain Injury Association of New Hampshire  
Office:  603.834.9570 
Email:  Ellen@bianh.org 
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